

NIBBLES FROM THE BUNNIES OCTOBER 2018

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

It has been an exciting and busy first few weeks of school in the Bunny Room. Along with learning our classmates' names, we are becoming comfortable with the morning routine. We have enjoyed painting with brushes as well as finger painting. The children used rollers in playdough and silly putty making "cookies" to share with their new friends. In the play kitchen we took care of the baby dolls and prepared meals to eat. As we are playing with toys and want to use what our friend is using, we are learning to ask for a turn when they are done. Even though it appears to be just "play", we are working hard developing our social skills.

In October, some themes we will be moving onto include Farm and Harvest while also exploring our outside environment for signs of Fall.

ATTENTION/REMINDER

As cooler weather approaches, please be sure to label your child's outerwear with their name. Also, please check your child's spare clothes box for seasonally appropriate clothing.

THANK YOU

Thank you for attending Back to School Night. We enjoyed talking with you and sharing information about your child's day.

FAVORITE ACTIVITIES

Markers and Paper
Magnet Builders
Sand in the sensory table
Cooperative finger painting
Playdough
Color sorters

FAVORITE BOOKS

Let's Go to School Maisy Goes to Preschool First Day of School From Head to Toe

FAVORITE SONGS

I Have a Hat Knock on the Door Willaby, Wallaby, Woo

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Happy September Birthday to Daniel

YOGA

Peace breaths and child pose

WELCOME

Welcome to our new Bunny student Troy.